# Newsletter No.4

## 24th November 2017





#### **Dates for the Diary**

#### December

Tues 5th December—Brass Band Concert

Weds 6th December—Christmas Disco

Thurs 7th December—NSP Sportshall Athletics

Fri 8th December—Christmas Chocolate Donation Mufti

Weds 13th December—DRET Mixed Football

Weds 13th December (18:00) - Area Carol Concert

Thurs 14th December—Christmas Dinner

Fri 15th December—Christmas Jumper Day

Fri 15th December—(15.30) Christmas fayre

Monday 18th December (14:00) - Christingle Service

<b>Attendance</b>	for this	week

Sea Horses	98.40%
Star Fish	91.92%
Dolphins	93.33%
Turtles	93.46%
Lobsters	95.24%
Jaguars	92.22%
Tigers	95.24%
Lions	95.65%

#### **Christmas Dinner**

#### **Thursday 14th December 2017**

If your child would like a Christmas Dinner it must be booked and paid for online at www.parentpay.com by <u>Tuesday 5th December</u> <u>2017 before midnight.</u> Many thanks.

You are warmly invited to join us on



Tuesday 5<sup>th</sup> December at
The Holy Cross Church
7.00p.m. Refreshments

7.30p.m. Music

For an evening of brass band music to start the Christmas season in style.

We are delighted to welcome the Daventry Brass Band who will present an evening of Festive music, together with our own children's choir and handbell group.

**Tickets are available from** the school office at £2, which includes a hot drink and a mince pie.

## **Water Bottles and Snacks**

Could all children please ensure they bring a water bottle to school (which can be refilled during the school day) and a healthy (e.g fruit, crackers, breadsticks etc...) snack to eat during breaktime. Please note nut products, chocolate, crisps etc..... are not allowed.

## **Parent Governor**

We have a vacancy for a Parent Governor. Please see the letter that your child has brought home today or the school office for further details. Please note that the deadline for returning these is **Friday 1st December, 2017** 

#### My Ed

## **Our School app**

If you haven't already done so why not download our school app. It can be used to keep up with your child's attendance, report your child's absences, fill in forms, see key dates, and access the latest school news. To find out more visit www.myedschoolapp.com

Please remember to visit our school website regularly for useful information http://www.abbeyceacademy.co.uk or follow us on Twitter @Abbey CofE